

Town of Hebron PO Box 188 Hebron, NH 03241 Phone: 603-744-2631 adminassist@hebronnh.org

HEBRON PLANNING BOARD NOTICE OF DECISION APPLICATIONS FOR MINOR SITE PLAN REVIEW For Holt-Elwell Memorial Foundation (Mowglis) Tax Map #7 Lot #29 Route 3A to add 360 sq. ft. addition to one of the dorms

You are hereby notified that at a duly-notice Public Hearing held on January 8, 2020 the Board took the following actions:

- 1. The proposed Minor Site Plan Application was **accepted** as complete: Chuck Beno moved and Larry Goodman seconded. Motion PASSED unanimously.
- 2. The Site Plan Application was **approved.** Moved by Chuck Beno, seconded by Larry Goodman: Motion PASSED unanimously.

For the Hebron Planning Board:	
for	Date: 1-14-2020
Ivan Quinchia, Chair	